
S . Mô  P  
Corner of Main & Summer Streets, Shrewsbury, Mass. 01545 Å Website: www.stmarysparish.org 

N EW PARISHIONERS : We are always happy to welcome new people into our 
parish family. Please contact the Pastoral Center to register or for more 
information. 
 
BAPTISMS: Baptisms at St. Mary are held on the first and third Sundays of the 
month at 12:30 PM. Parents may also schedule to have their child baptized during 
one of the Sunday Masses. A preparation session for parents preparing for the 
baptism of their first child is held on the second Monday of the month in the 
Pastoral Center. Call the Pastoral Center for more information. 
 
MARRIAGES: The policy for the Diocese of Worcester requires a period of one 
year preparation for the Sacrament of Marriage, which includes sessions with the 
parish priest and participation at either the precana conferences or the Engaged 
Encounter weekend. Contact one of the priests for arrangements. 
 
PASTORAL CARE: Arrangements for the reception of the Sacraments for 
homebound parishioners can be made by contacting the Pastoral Center. Please 
also notify the Pastoral Center when a parishioner is in the hospital or otherwise 
confined. Emergency sick calls at anytime. 

Matthew Hastings             508-845-5012 
Silvester Norohna .............. 508-925-4581 
Kelly Paulina ....................... 508-845-8557 
Sheila Seed ........................... 508-842-6326 
Robert Terry ........................ 508-798-8734 
Susan Zybert ....................... 508-842-7554 

Marilyn Blanchard ........................ 508-845-1567 
Jean Campaniello .......................... 508-842-8288 
Robert Doiron .............................. 978-568-3696 
Jim Farrell ...................................... 508-330-6153 
Lynne Grden ................................. 508-363-3636 
Samer Hannoush .......................... 508-615-2760 

P  C 

C   M 
Finance: Maria Lemieux .................................................................................... 508-845-8732 
Respect Life: Kurt Brenner .............................................................................. 508-842-0322 
Seniors Jet Set: Evelyn Baroni ......................................................................... 508-845-3511 
Social Justice: Gina Kuruvilla .......................................................................... 508-925-7801 
Outreach: Mary Daly.......................................................................................... 508-845-6819 
Stewardship: Kelly Paulina ............................................................................... 508-845-8557 

L ITURGICAL  SCHEDULE  

Mass 

Saturday Vigil: 4:30 pm. 

Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 am, 11:00 am 

 & 5:30 pm. 

Weekdays & Saturday: 8:30 am. 

Holy Days: 8:30 am., 12:00 pm. & 7:00 pm 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday: 3:30ð4:00 pm.; anytime by 

appointment 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Tuesday: 6:00ð9:00 pm, Church 

Friday: 9:00ð1:00 pm, Pastoral Ctr. Chapel 

 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Msgr. Michael F. Rose, Pastor 

Rev. Javier Julio, Parochial Vicar 

Philip E. Devine, Deacon 

Jeannie MacDonough, Principal 

Gina Kuruvilla, Director of 

Religious Education & Youth Ministry 

Kathy Canfield, Gr. Kð8 Rel. Ed. Coord. 

Richard Vacca, Director of Liturgical Music 

Viola Jefferson, Parish Nurse 

Juan David Parra, Seminarian Intern 

 

CONTACT  US 

Pastoral Center  .................... 508-845-6341 

School Office  ...................... 508-842-1601 

Religious Ed. Office  ........... 508-925-7801 

Youth Ministry  .................... 508-925-7801 

Parish Health Ministry ........ 508-925-7647 

Our Parish Mission 
We, the people of St. Maryôs, strive to be a 
community united with God, dedicated to 
continuing growth in knowledge and faith, 
giving witness to Christ through love, worship, 
education, and service. So that we may fulfill 
this mission and integrate spirituality with life, 
we shall reach out to all peoples within and 

beyond our faith community. 



ST. MARYôS SHREWSBURY 

Date Lector Eucharistic Minister Server Sacristan 

Saturday 
4:30pm 

L. Perkins S. Gallerani, M. Damico, M/M Blanchard, S. Puthanangady E. Ferguson, O. Ferguson J. Nelligan 

Sunday 
7:30am 

J. Forts M. Lemoine, M. Blute, W. Gooley, R. Mungovan, M. Gulino, G. McNamara 
P. Forts 

 M. Gulino 

Sunday 
9:00am 

G. Sullivan S. Landry, P. Ahearn, B. Randazzo, J. Barry, M. Coghlin E. Boucher, S. Boyle, B. Kerekon, 
A. Kerekon 

F. St. Pierre 

Sunday 
11:00am 

K. Paulina I. Berkowitz, E. Page, M. Vallejo, S. Howard, M. Minnucci, J. McAdam,  
J. Sousa, K. Paulina, J. Ellis 

M. Johnson J. McAdam 

Sunday 
5:30pm 

J. Guilford N. Duquette, V. Moskowitz, M.L. Nevins, L. Perreault, H. Collins, J. Srnka T. Buricatu, S. Damle, N. Srnka V. Moskowitz 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule July 21-22 

Date Time Intention 

Saturday, 
July 14 

8:30 pm 
 
4:30 pm 

ÀThomas Dougherty 

By the family 
ÀAfra Steuer 
By the family 

Sunday, 
July 15 

7:30 am 
 
9:00 am 
 
11:00 am 
 
5:30 

ÀMichael Perri 
By Isabella Covello 
ÀMichelle Morgan McCabe 
16th Anniversary by the family 
ÀSalvatore and Theresa Desto 
By the Theresa Manna 
ÀJosephine Virgilio 
By the family 

Monday,  
July 16 

8:30 am Susan and Donald Pegg 
In thanksgiving 
By the Boivin family 

Tuesday, 
July 17 

8:30 am ÀLeo Maranda 
4th Anniversary by the family 

Wed., 
July 18 

8:30 pm 
 

ÀElija Juric 
By Ana Maria Trigo 

Thursday, 
July 19 

8:30 am 
 

ÀHelen Fell 
By her daughter 

Friday, 
July 20 

8:30 am 
 

ÀMichael and Theresa Errede 
By the family 

Saturday, 
July 21 

8:30 am 
 
4:30 pm 

ÀPatsy McNally 

By Jim and Patty Hopkins 
ÀAlbert Richard 
By the Aoude family 

Sunday,  
July 22 

7:30 am 
 
9:00 am 
 
11:00 am 
 
5:30 pm 
 

ÀLillian Ovitt, 23rd Anniversary  
By Paul & Elsie OôDell 
ÀJeffrey Doyle, 8th Anniversary 
By Connie, Don and Laura 
ÀDanielle Simas 
By the family 
ÀDavid Giles Jefferson 
47th Anniversary by the Jefferson family 

MASS INTENTIONS Repose of the souls of Howard Hill 
and Fred McAlpine; Barbara; Tim 
M. to receive a cooperative effort 
to establish stability; Frances; Rob-

ert; helpful MRI test results for M.; Daniel; speedy recovery for 
David; Sue; DP; Chelsea; Margaret and her family; DD; Smittyôs 
health; Kevin; good medical test results for a woman; all those 
living and dealing with cancer and for their providers; greater 
ease among us all and for peace around this world.  
Continued prayers for: Lois; J; B; Christine; Chris; Tim; Joe; 
Hannah C.; Cindy; John; DP; Janice; Dina; Andrea; Christine O.; 
Ethan; Rebecca; Spencer; Shayna; LS; Eôs pregnancy; Paul; Matt; 
Jeff; Lois; Ian; Jamie; Jennifer; Karen; Lori; Ted; Susan; BM; 
Noah; Ron; Beverly; Jack; Marrin; Donna; Allison; Dean; Susan; 
Nancy; AP; Chrissy; Julia; Maddie; Chico; Wayne and Neil.  
Thanksgiving for: Ryanôs new opportunity; The Peace Village 
week and Joyceôs aid; the Schoolhouse Quilters of Shrewsbury 
and the Haitian Apostolate sewing ministry from St. Columbaôs 
Catholic Church in Paxton for their extremely generous contribu-
tions of over 500 items; the SHS partnership with the Shrewsbury 
Challenger Division of Shrewsbury Little League; the heroic res-
cue of the soccer team and coach and for all those involved in 
their saving; Anastasiaôs unparalleled insight and care; Bôs preg-
nancy; safe travel for several and for all answered prayers.  
Prayer Line: Tracy at 508-450-0137or Susan at 508-479-4667 or 
susanbk@townisp.com 

Vincent Abdella 

 

JET SET 
Join us on August 12/13 as we travel to Saratoga and 
the Catskills. When we arrive on Sunday, we will take 
a leisurely rail cruise thru one of Americaôs most pic-
turesque mountain ranges on a climate controlled, post
-war, streamliner train representing the finest group of 
historic trains on the east coast. The following day we will travel 
to Saratoga for an afternoon of the finest thoroughbred racing in 
the country, arriving home about 7:30 P. M.  The cost is $299 PP 
double.  For reservations call Evelyn at 508-845-3511 by July 
25th.  
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Monday, July 16 
8:00 CMSC Drivers Ed-Gathering Space 
9:15 Weight Training-Large Meeting Room 
1:45 Mass at Shrewsbury Crossings 
7:00 Cub Scout Pack Meeting-Hall 
Tuesday, July 17 
8:00 CMSC Drivers Ed-Gathering Space 
6:00 Eucharistic Adoration-Church 
6:00 Daughters of Isabella-Large Meeting Room 
Wednesday, July 18 
8:00 CMSC Drivers Ed-Gathering Space 
6:30 CMSC Parent Meeting-Gathering Space 
7:00 Adult Faith Formation-Large Meeting Room 
Thursday, July 19 
8:00 CMSC Drivers Ed-Gathering Space 
9:15 Weight Training-Large Meeting Room 
6:30 Gentle Yoga-Large Meeting Room 
7:00 Boy Scouts-Hall 
Friday, July 20 
8:00 CMSC Drivers Ed-Gathering Space 
9:00 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament-Chapel 
2:30 Mass at Shrewsbury Nursing Home 

 
 

 
Thank-you for your ongoing support of St. Maryôs Parish 

 
 Month of June (weekly average) $15, 434 
 

 

MARYôS FLOWERS 
The flowers adorning the statue of our 
Blessed Mother are in Memory of   

 

Michelle Morgan McCabe 
 

In Honor of her 16th Anniversary 
 

Donated lovingly by the family 

{ǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǝƻƴ hǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎ  
ǿƛǘƘ aŜƎŀƴ CƻȄ-YŜƭƭȅ 

!ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜ /ƘŀǇƭŀƛƴ ŀƴŘ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ wŜǘǊŜŀǘǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
Iƻƭȅ /Ǌƻǎǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ {ǘΦ aŀǊȅϥǎ tŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊ 

 
Are you looking to slow down and consider important questions 
in your life? Are you at a turning point and looking to your faith 
to more deeply understand next steps? Do you want to deepen 
your relationship with God and learn new ways of prayer? If 
these questions resonate with you or intrigue you, spiritual direc-
tion may be a good fit.  Spiritual direction provides a monthly 
opportunity for you to meet with a trained spiritual director to 
talk about your life of prayer, open yourself more deeply to your 
relationship with God, and learn ways to listen more openly to 
where and how God is present in your life. If you are interested 
in learning more about spiritual direction opportunities, 
email megfoxkelly@gmail.com 

National Ice Cream Month  
2018 Saint Maryôs Family Festival  

Grand Raffle Tickets & 
Call for Sponsors and Silent Auction Items  

 
The success of the festival depends on the support of our very 
generous community. Please consider supporting the 2018 St 

Mary Family Festival. 

The 2018 Grand Raffle Ticket Sales have officially kicked off! 
For information on how to buy tickets for the Grand Raffle or 
buy online at https://www.stmarysparish.org/family-festival. 

Support the 2018 Family Festival and promote your business 
with a sponsorship or silent auction item donation. There are var-
ious levels of support to choose from. Email smpfamilyfesti-
val2018@gmail.com or check the website at https://

www.stmarysparish.org/family-festival for more information. 
___________________________________________________ 
 

We have many volunteer openings, 
there is something for everyone! 

 
Join us at the next Planning Meeting on Sunday, August 5th at 

7:00 pm in the Large Meeting Room. 
___________________________________________________ 

 
For questions about the event, please contact Chris & Colleen 

Clifford @ cmclifford@live.com 

 

 

 

 

LIGHT OF THE WORLD RETREAT WEEKEND 

At ST. MARYôS PARISH 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND SAVE THE DATES 

NOVEMBER 9 ï 12, 2018 

Summer is a good time to step back and reflect on the past year. 
But itôs not too early to look ahead to the Fall. 

Over 60 St. Maryôs parishioners have participated in one of our 
Light of the World Retreats. 

We hope you will join us this coming year. 
 
The Light of the World parish retreat gives parishioners the 
opportunity to grow in their faith together. The experience 
helps people to live the Catholic Christian life with more zeal 
and enthusiasm. The retreat weekend will take place from Fri-
day evening through Sunday here at St. Maryôs. Unlike most 
retreats, however, participants return to their homes each night. 
Men & women attend the same retreat. 

mailto:megfoxkelly@gmail.com
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Saint Mary School 

2018 - 2019 School Year 

 
Saint Mary School is now accepting applications for our Pre-
school, Kindergarten, and Grade 1 through 8 classrooms for the 

2018 ï 2019 school year. 

Schedule a tour to see how Saint Mary School is making a differ-
ence for our students, our community and our world as you wit-
ness our commitment to faith, academic excellence and  

authentic examples of service. 

Our After-School Program is available for Kindergarten through 
Grade 8 students from 2:30 ï 5:30 pm. 

Saint Mary School welcomes students and families from all  

faiths and ethnic backgrounds. 

For more information, please contact our Admissions Director, 
Cheryl Dolan at Cheryl.Dolan@stmarysparish.org  

or 508 842-1601. 

Visit our website to complete an application and learn more about 

Saint Mary School: http://school.stmarysparish.org/ 

We are hopeful for a wonderful grow-
ing season of summer vegetables... 
please consider donating your freshly 
grown produce to Share the Bounty... 
as in past years, a basket will be placed 
in the back of the church and the con-
tributions delivered Monday mornings to the Worcester County 
Food Bank for distribution to local food pantries. Thank you in 
advance... one tomato or many, it is appreciated!  

DIOCESAN YOUNG ADULT RETREAT 
Renewed through the Wilderness~ Ephesians 4:23 

Are you a young adult (18-39) searching for truth and purpose in 
life? If so join other young adults to step away with Christ for a 
weekend of empowerment and renewal! Young adults ages 19-
39 on August 3 & 4, 2018 at the Immaculate Conception Spiritu-
al renewal Center, Putnam, CT. The cost is $50 per person. To 
register go to neworcester.org/young-adult-events or contact Tim 
Messenger, Diocesan Director of Youth and Young Adult Minis-
ter at 508-929-4360 or at tmessenger@worcesterdiocese.org 

 
CCD REGISTRATION FOR 2018-2019 

SCHOOL YEAR 
 

If you have already registered your child for 
CCD for the upcoming school year, Thank 
you! 

 
For those of you who have not, please register for classes online 
by logging on to our website www.stmarysparish.org and select-
ing ñYouthò in the drop down menu under ñReligious Educa-
tion.ò 
The deadline for receiving registrations was June 22, 2018. 
As a reminder all students in public and private non-Catholic 
schools need to register yearly. 
 
Catholic School students preparing for the sacraments of Eucha-
rist/Reconciliation or Confirmation, in Grades 2, 9 and 10 start-
ing in the fall of 2018 also need to register online. Thank you! 

St. Anneôs Human Services Food Pantry is looking for physi-
cally abled volunteers (heavy lifting involved) and teenagers 12 
or older to help with pickup from Worcester County Food Bank 
or with the food pantry. We go Mondays starting at 8:30am meet-
ing at the Worcester County Food Bank. Exception would be a 
Monday Holiday when the Food Bank is closed. Usually we will 
go Tuesday the day after the Holiday. A commitment of two 
hours is needed if you can stay longer that would help too. Also 
looking for volunteers to help with picking up Trader Joes at 
10am on Monday and Friday. A very important day is the 3rd 
Monday of the month which is distribution day starting at 8:30am 
to 12:30pm. If you could come just one day a month for distribu-
tion that would be helpful. You can contact us by email: 
st_annes_human_services@townisp.com or phone number 508-
799-4169. Thank you for helping with our mission to feed the less 
fortunate in Shrewsbury.  

Adult Faith Formation 
Wednesday, July 18th, 7:00 pm 

 
Movie night: ñRisenò - The story of the Resurrection, as told 
through the eyes of a non-believer. Clavius, a powerful Roman 
Military Tribune, and his aide Lucius, are tasked with solving the 
mystery of what happened to the body of Jesus following the 
crucifixion. 

Summer service program update! 
 
Thank you very much for your prayers and monetary support of 
our high school teens participating in St. Mary's summer service 
program this year. At the time of this writing, two groups have 
completed their service weeks - the first with Young Neighbors in 
Action, and the second with Habitat for Humanity.  
 
For Young Neighbors in Action, our team volunteered at St. Jo-
seph's Social Services Center in Elizabeth, NJ. Elizabeth is the 
fourth largest city in New Jersey with a median household income 
of $43, 831. 19% of its residents live below the poverty line. St. 
Joseph's Center in Elizabeth was founded by an inspirational and 
Christ-like nun, Sister Jacinta, who is now 83 years old. The Cen-
ter operates a soup kitchen, food pantry, pre-school, day camp, 
and counseling offices with licensed therapists. It also has a cloth-
ing, shoes, and household goods distribution unit.  
 
Each morning at the Center began with long lines of people queu-
ing up for food and other essentials. Donations would arrive from 
supermarkets and the food bank. Our students unloaded and pack-
aged 5,140 pounds of food on the first day. A supermarket 
dropped off 450 pounds of carrots and about 300 pounds of green 
squash that were at the end of their shelf life. The people who 
came were eager to accept what was offered and took it grateful-
ly. Many had children or older family members to feed. Although 
we were aware of poverty and homelessness in America, it was 
disturbing to view it up-close and begin to understand the magni-
tude of the problem. Our students talked with the people who 
came to the Center. Some of the people who work there now were 
formerly clients themselves. They were people eager to be given 
an opportunity - a fighting chance to work hard and support them-
selves and their families. We realized that the playing fields are 
not level, that many people are born into extreme poverty and 
have the odds stacked against them even before they are born.  
 
At St. Joseph's Center, we also cleaned and painted a mid-sized 
room for use as office space and sorted and boxed more than a 
thousand items of clothing for the Christmas ñgiving treeò pro-
gram later in the year.  
 
Photos next page 

mailto:st_annes_human_services@townisp.com
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Summer Service Projects  
2018 


